MCGILL UNIVERSITY

January 27th, 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - MeGill Universi
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am sending you, herewith, reports from
Professors Fraser and Archibald in connection
with the Cancer Research work made possible
through Mr. lolson's grant.,

I have personally looked into Gruner's work,
and really think it is very commendable, and I am
sure from the clinical side they are now far better

organized for the study of cancer problems. The
statistical studies of Dr. Bauld - as presented before
& congress in the States - showed that we compare most
favourably with other institutions in dealing with this
disease.

Trusting that the reports are satisfactory,

Faithfully yours,

DEAN.




